
 

 

 

 

 

Hi, my name is Keri and have relocated to the South Coast from Sydney with my husband. 

I am Mum to two children and Nanny to two beautiful Granddaughters and 1 Grandpuppy. 

After finding our forever a home on the South Coast I volunteered at our local Community Centre 

where I first had heard of Our Community Project. 

When I learnt that they were looking to establish a service for the Nils program at Nowra I felt that 

this position would be rewarding to me as I love helping people and have worked in finance and 

Customer Service roles my entire working life. I look forward to establishing a great relationship 

within the community assisting applicants applying for a NILS loan and referring to other services 

that may be beneficial for them. 

The OCP is a wonderful organisation that shows a caring and supporting service to the Community 

and values their staff and Volunteers. 

I am excited to be part of the Nils program and a team member within the OCP. 

 

 


